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SINCE BOTH MOVIES ARE
NON-PREMIERES, ALL MOVIE
PASSES WILL BE ACCEPTED

Let’s Go
to the
Movie

Nov. 16-
Nov. 20 Showing at the

NORTON
THEATRE
Fred Clause

Bee Movie

2 Hours, 9 Minutes (PG)

1 Hours, 38 Minutes (PG)
PREMIER MOVIE PRICE

OF $7.00 AND $6.00 FOR
BOTH MOVIES

Movie Show Times: Fri. & Sat.: 8:00 p.m.
Sunday: 5:00 p.m.; M-T-W at 7 p.m.

ONLY PREMIERE PASSES
ACCEPTED FOR BEE MOVIE

AND FRED CLAUSE

November 21 - Enchanted (PG)
Dec. 21 - National Treasure 2: Book of Secrets (PG)

Coming Soon:

General Admission for Game Plan
$6.00 Adults,$5 Kids 12 & Under

Premiere Price of $7 and $6
for the Bee Movie

The Best Kept Secret is

Norton Manor
Apartments
Come in and Apply

Today or Call at

877-2714

4-H
DENVER TRIP

BENEFIT MEAL
Saturday,

November 17
6:00 P.M.

Norton Armory
$6.00

Serving: Beef,
Ham and Turkey

55th
Wedding

Anniversary
November 29

Card Shower
for Eldon and

Wanda (Poage)
Breiner

CARDS MAY
BE SENT TO:

Eldon & Wanda 
Breiner

1303 North Main Ave.
York, NE 68467

At close of business Nov. 15
Wheat........................ $7.29
Milo........................... $3.37
Corn........................... $3.49
Soybeans.......$9.69Museum 

MARKETSMARKETS

HANSEN MUSEUMHANSEN MUSEUM
By SHIRLEY HENRICKSON

The Dane G. Hansen Memorial 
Museum is proud to present “Bone 
Up On Bones”, a new interactive 
science exhibit. “Bone Up On 
Bones” was created and is toured 
by the Oregon Museum of Sci-
ence and Industry. The exhibit 
was funded by a donation from 
Regence Blue Cross/Blue Shield 
of Oregon (Regence BCBSO) and 
will run through Dec. 30.

The 2,000 square foot exhibit 
uses over a dozen hands-on-exhib-
it components, computer stations, 
fiber optic displays and videos to 
offer a comprehensive look at bone 
structure and health. In the exhibit, 
visitors will be able to: Learn how 
joints act as shock absorbers by 
manipulating prosthetic joints; 
Watch X-rays of bones in motion 
and get an inside look at the hu-
man body in action; Assess their 
risk for osteoporosis and print out 
their own “action plan”; Assemble 
a skeleton puzzle; View a video of 
an actual hip replacement surgery 
and also learn interesting facts 
about bones, including the ability 
to rebuild themselves.

Our November Artist of the 
Month is Gloria Harris from 
Stockton. She has quilted wall 
hangings, Christmas tree skirts, 
stockings and Barbie Doll clothes 
on display.

Master Pastelist Kaye Franklin 

of Graham, Texas conducted an 
oil and pastel workshop Nov. 
7 - 10. Instruction consisted of 
both the use of oils and pastels on 
varied subject matter. Students 
participating were Jan Schoen, 
Ken Tidball, Betty Baird, Pattie 
Wall, Cher Olson, Kathy Slipke, 
Jaclyn Burton, Joyce Gorton, 
Joyce Benedict, Carolyn Nuzum 
and Doris Tebow.

We have the art of the Young 
Americans in the Museum at this 
time. The Young Americans are 
the Logan Preschool and Kinder-
garten. Please come in and check 
out the coloring skills of your 
Young American.

Discover Phillips County held 
their monthly meeting in the 
Museum community room on 
Thursday. All residents of Phil-
lips County are welcome to attend 
these meetings.

Museum hours are Monday 
through Friday, 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
and 1 to 4 p.m.; Saturday 9 a.m. 
to 12 p.m. and 1 to 5 p.m.; Sun-
day and holidays 1 to 5 p.m..  We 
are handicapped accessible and 
there is never an admission fee. 
There is a free Wi-Fi Hotspot 
in the Community Room. For 
more information about this and 
other exhibits, contact Shirley 
Henrickson at 785-689-4846 or 
check out our website at: www.
hansenmuseum.org.

Mike McNeil

A former Almena 
man began his second 
season with “Chan-
ticleer”, an interna-
tionally known  male 
chorus.

Michael G. McNeil, 
a 1999 graduate of 
Northern Valley High 
School is a member of 
the award-winning, San Francis-
co-based vocal group, “Chanti-
cleer”. Also known as “Orchestra 
of Voices”, “Chanticleer” has been 
named the 2008 Ensemble of the 
Year by editors of the Musical 
America International Directory 
of the Performing Arts. The award 
is especially notable this year 
because it is the first time a vocal 
ensemble has been recognized.

Patricia David was his vocal 
teacher while he attended North-
ern Valley. She said, “Mike was 
an all around musician. I began 
giving him piano lessons while 
he was in grade school. He was 
an exceptional student. He played 
the alto saxophone, too. As a fresh-
man, I encouraged him to take a 
vocal solo to music contest. After 
that, singing became a bigger 
interest for him.”

Mrs. David said she invited Dr. 
David Bauer, head of the music 
department at the University of 

Nebraska/Kearney to 
conduct a vocal clinic at 
Northern Valley. After 
Dr. Bauer heard Mi-
chael sing he convinced 
him to attend the univer-
sity after he graduated 
from Northern Valley. 
Mrs. David said Mr. 
McNeil sang baritone 

while in high school but he now 
sings counter tenor.

Mr. McNeil, is the son of Joe 
and Carol McNeil, Lincoln, Neb. 
The senior McNeil was a former 
business teacher at Northern Val-
ley and Mrs. McNeil had been a 
daycare provider and a cook at the 
Almena Senior Citizen Center.

New Yorker Magazine called 
Chanticleer the world’s reign-
ing male chorus. The group will 
perform more than 100 concerts 
during the 2007-2008 season, 
including appearances in 22 states 
and in eight European cities.

The group’s newest album, 
“Let It Snow”, a collection of 
holiday favorites, is available 
on their web site, www.chanti-
cleer.org.

The group will return to morn-
ing television for their third 
consecutive season on NBC’s 
Today Show. That appearance is 
scheduled for Monday, Dec. 3.

Former Almena man sings
with world-famous group

READERSREADERS
The Duplicate Bridge Club met 

Wednesday evening at the Norton 
Manor for their regular weekly 
session with three tables present. 
Winners were: first, Sam and Bon-
nie Manning; and second, Myron 
Veh and Claudia Bridges.

An open house to celebrate the 
90th birthday of Frances Whitney 
will be held from 1:30 to 3 p.m. 
Sunday in the Fellowship Hall 
of the Norton Christian Church. 
Everyone is invited to stop by and 
share her day.

The November meeting of 
the Beta Alpha Chapter of Delta 
Kappa Gamma International 
was held Nov. 5 at the home of 
Pam Menagh.

Nan Smith, president, con-
ducted the business meeting. 
She thanked members for bring-
ing items for the spa/relaxation 
basket that will be donated for 
the Big Brothers Big Sisters 
auction.

 The chapter will purchase 
three books for the Norton Li-
brary. These will be donated in 

memory of Norm Stockham, 
Wava Hickert and Nan Smith’s 
mother. Members decided to 
bring slipper socks to the next 
meeting. These items will be 
donated to the Andbe Home 
residents.

At the meeting, a silent auction 
was held. The proceeds are used to 
support a scholarship fund avail-
able to education majors in their 
junior or senior year of college.

The next meeting will be at 6:30 
p.m., Dec. 3 at Town and Country 
Kitchen.

Sorority approves scholarships
at November meeting

Carol and Norman Olliff

Norton couple to celebrate
50th wedding anniversary

Norman and Carol Olliff, Nor-
ton, will celebrate their 50th wed-
ding anniversary with an open 
house from 2 to 4 p.m., Sunday, 
Nov. 25 at the Norton Senior 
Center.

 Hosting this event will be the 
couple’s children, Sheila and John 
Engel and Verland and Corinna 
Olliff. The couple also has five 

grandchildren.
Norman and Carol (Drake) Ol-

liff were were married Nov. 24, 
1957 in Red Cloud, Neb. 

Mr. Olliff is a retired Norton 
Farm Service Agency Executive 
Director. Mrs. Olliff is retired 
from Cooper’s Pest Control.

The couple requests no gifts, 
please.

Members of the Busy Jawhawkers 4-H Club decorated 
pumpkins to help decorate rooms of patients at Norton 
County Hospital. They are from left to right, Marisa 
Maddy, Katie Bohl and Kenzie Esslinger. — Telegram photo 
by Patsy Maddy

Norton County 4-H club
completes service project

By DUSTYNA SPRIGG
The Busy Jayhawkers 4-H Club 

met Oct. 28 at the Norton County 
4-H Building.

There were 20 members pres-
ent. The food project members 
met before the meeting and made 
caramel apples for our snack.

Abbie Smith gave a talk on 
Jack-O-Lanterns. The club also 
split into groups and came up with 

some ideas for community service 
projects and new roll call ideas.

For the October community ser-
vice project, members decorated 
pumpkins to give to the people at 
the hospital and collected items 
for a basket of baby items to be 
given to the first baby born during 
4-H Week.

The next meeting will be held 
Nov. 18 at the 4-H Building.

Proud to be your
hometown newspaper
The Norton Telegram

Municipal Court
These transactions were taken 

from the records of filings in the 
offices of the Norton Municipal 
Court. The traffic and criminal 
cases were given to the paper with 
the date of the hearings.

Traffic
Nov. 8 — William Holmes, Nor-

ton, violation of restrictions and 
failure to provide verification of 
insurance, verification provided, 
case dismissed.

Criminal
Nov. 8 — Consuella Park, Nor-

ton, dog running at large with 
license, 1st offense, court cost 
$70.

Nov. 8 — Michael Cliff, Nor-
ton, domestic battery. Diversion 
for 6 months unsupervised, As-
sessment fee $100, Diversion fee 
$100, complete family counsel-
ing, court cost $70.

District Court
These transactions were taken 

from the records of filings in the 
offices of the District Court clerk 
at the Norton County Courthouse.  
Traffic, criminal and wildlife 
parks cases are given to the paper 
when the fines are paid. Limited 
action and small claim cases are 
reported only after the defendant 
is served.

Traffic
Aug. 5 — Bradley D. Anderson, 

Norcatur, speeding 82 in a 65 mph 
zone and failure to wear seat belt, 
fine $104, court cost $66.

Aug. 5 — Geraldine M. Oliver, 
Visaba, Calif., speeding 79 in a 
65 mph zone, fine $54, court cost 
$66.

Aug. 11 — Benjamin K. John-
son, Mount Vernon, Wa., speeding 
101 mph in a 65 mph zone, fine 
$270, court cost $66.

Sept. 27 — Casey R. Robinson, 
Norton, speeding 75 in a 65 mph 
zone and failure to wear seat belt, 
fine $60, court cost $66.

Sept. 28 — Carl R. Brown, 
Ohiowa, Neb., speeding 77 in a 
65 mph zone, fine $42, court cost 
$66.

Sept. 29 — Keyna M. Kienze, 
Hutchinson, operating a motor 
vehicle without a valid license, 
speeding 86 in a 65 mph zone 
and failure to wear seat belt, fine 
$189, court cost $66.

Sept. 30 — Todd W. Larreau, 
Wichita, speeding 76 in a 65 mph 
zone, fine $36, court cost $66.

Oct. 5 — Rafael Martinez-
Reyes, Lincoln, Neb., speeding 
77 in a 65 mph zone, fine $42, 
court cost $66.

Oct. 10 — Cheri M. Brooks, 
Clayton, speeding 79 in a 65 mph 
zone, fine $54, court cost $66.

Oct. 17 — Allen F. Keehler, 
Kansas City, Mo., speeding 74 
mph in a 65 mph zone, fine $30, 
court cost $66.

Oct. 20 — Gregory J. Lust, 
Salina, speeding 79 in a 65 mph 
zone, fine $54, court cost $66.

Oct. 24 — Leandro Lerena, 
Grand Island, Neb., illegal pass-
ing, fine $60, court cost $66.

Oct. 29 — Dawn M. Hock, 
Norton, speeding 76 in a 65 mph 
zone and failure to wear seat 
belt, fine $66, court cost $66.

PUBLIC RECORDPUBLIC RECORD

Jennifer Hauser, volunteer advo-
cate for “Food For the Hungry” spoke 
to the members of Mid-Century 
Club at their November meeting. 
Mrs. Hauser explained the work of 
this organization that is meeting the 
physical and spiritual needs of people 
in 46 nations of the world. She said, 
“You can’t save the whole world,” 
but to do what you can for one person. 
Sometimes that “something” for one 
person is just to listen. Mrs. Hauser 
was introduced by Lois Myers.

Beverly Kindler, president, con-
ducted the business meeting. It was 
announced that a memorial has been 
sent for Aileen Boxler, a former 
member of Mid-Century.

A gift basket, prepared for the 
silent auction at the Big Brother Big 
Sister Dinner Dance was prepared 
and will be taken to the auction.

It was announced that the high 
school has been given the informa-
tion concerning the Sixth District 
Greater Foundation of Women’s 
Clubs Music Auditions and about the 
creative writing competition.

A motion was passed, “GFWC 
supports and approves the volunteer 
hours and contributions for — your 
church, Meals on Wheels, helping 
needs of the sick and shut-ins, needs 
of the elderly, special needs in the 

community, fund raising, school and 
the library.”

Geraldine Packer gave a report 
from the Kansas Club Women News 
about “Rules for Happiness”. The 
five simple rules to be happy are: 1. 
Free your heart from hatred, 2. Free 
your mind from worries, 3. Live 
simply, 4. Give more, 5. Expect less. 
Remember, each day is a gift, use it 
wisely.

Miss Kindler reviewed an ar-
ticle from the GFWC Club Woman. 
etiquette expert, Peggy Post, great-
granddaughter of Emily Post, says 
that good etiquette is being interested 
in the people sitting around the table, 
not which fork to use while at the 
table. The principles of etiquette 
— consideration, respect and hon-
esty — are all underscored by the 
principle of sincerity.

Roll call was answered by 20 
members as they showed their shoe 
boxes that were made for Operation 
Christmas Child. Ten boxes will be 
sent to the worldwide outreach of 
Samaritan’s Purse.

Doris Winteroth and Leta Dono-
van were hostesses for the meeting.

The next meeting will be at 6 
p.m. Dec. 13 at the home of Ginne 
Concannon with Beverly Kindler 
as co-hostess.

Women’s club learns of program
to help feed the world’s hungry

Thanks
for

Reading
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